
COMMITTEE REPORT FOR CHUTE COORDINATORS 
 
 
 
The chute coordinator committee met on Friday October 20, 2006 at 9:30 am. A total of 
11 persons were in attendance all were voting members. A list of attendees is attached to 
this report. I would like to thank all of the members of the committee for there input and 
lively discussion on concerns raised.  
 
Concerns raised this year are as follows. 
 

1. To suggest to have added to the rodeo resource guide a list of suppliers for 
equipment to purchase or replacement that is used behind the chutes, such as 
harness, ropes, bull rings, and clips. 

2. A link on the IGRA web page to the chute volunteers web group.  
3. Suggesting to association volunteer coordinators not to turn away volunteers for 

chute and arena crews. 
4. Informing volunteers of the proper attire for working in the chute area for safety 

concerns. 
5. Safety concerns of wearing short sleeve shirts in the chute area, verses long sleeve 

shirts 
6. Uniform chute crew shirts and finding corporate sponsors for said shirts. 
7. The merits and disadvantages of a rodeo standard running order. 
 
 

There was no action items brought up at this time. 
 
 

David Hallwood 
Chute Coordinator Chairman 


